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DESCRIPTION
Traumatic  Brain  Injury  (TBI)  occurs  whenever  the  brain  is
damaged by a sudden, external, physical assault. It is one of the
leading causes of adult disability as well as mortality. The injury
could be localized and affecting only one section of the brain or
broadly affecting the entire brain (happens in more than one
area of the brain). A head trauma can vary in extent from such a
moderate concussion to a serious injury those results in coma or
even death.

TBI symptoms can be major, moderate, or minor, depending on
the extent of brain injury. Moderate cases may cause a temporary
shift in mental state or consciousness. Extreme cases may result
in prolonged unconsciousness, coma, or even death.

The term "primary brain damage" refers to a sudden and
significant brain injury that is assumed to be more or less
complete at the time of impact. This can happen as a result of a
car accident, a stab wound, or a tumble. Secondary brain
damage refers to the alterations that occur hours to days
following a primary brain injury. It refers to a succession of
cellular, chemical, tissue, or blood vascular alterations in the
brain which contributes to even further central nervous system
tissue damage.

There is no pharmaceutical available to prevent nerve damage or
promote nerve recovery after a TBI. The major purpose of the
Intensive Care Unit (ICU) is to prevent subsequent brain injury.
The "primary insult" is the original trauma to the brain, whereas
the "secondary insult" is any future development that may lead to
brain dysfunction. A damaged brain is very susceptible and
responsive to hypertension reductions that might normally be

sustained. One strategy to avoid secondary insults is to maintain
 normal  or  slightly higher blood pressure levels. Increase in the 
Increased Intracranial Pressure (ICP), decreases in blood
oxygenation, increase in body temperature, blood glucose, and a
variety of other abnormalities might all ultimately cause
neurologic injury. The primary role of ICU administration is to
avoid subsequent insults in head-injured patients.

Different monitoring gadgets can help medical workers care for
patients. The implantation of an ICP monitor into the brain can
aid in the detection of severe edoema. A ventriculostomy is a
narrow, hollow catheter that is placed into the ventricular
contraction, or fluid pockets in the center of the brain, to
monitor ICP and drain Cerebrospinal Fluid (CSF) if it rises.
Another sort of regularly used intracranial pressure
measurement technology includes inserting a tiny fibrotic
catheter straight into neural tissue. Other catheters may be used
to detect brain temperature and oxygenation of brain tissue. The
amount of oxygen used by the brain can be determined by
inserting an oxygen sensor into the jugular vein. This could be
connected to the severity of head trauma.

Transfer to a rehabilitation hospital or the treatment department
of a large hospital may help to speed up recovery in some
circumstances. Continuous attention is essential for more
seriously wounded individuals or those recovering slowly to
prevent the insidious start of issues with joint mobility, skin
integrity, respiratory status, infection, and numerous other
metabolic responses. Occupational therapy is likely for patients
with moderate or light injuries, as well as severely damaged
patients who have progressed adequately.
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